
Parish Rep Brief to Archbishop O'Sullivan CS School Council 
25 January 2023 

 

1. St Paul the Apostle Weekly.  For up-to-date Mass times and current news, please see St 
Paul’s online weekly bulletin: st paul the apostle church kingston - Search (bing.com)  Please be 
aware that Mass is almost always celebrated every day of the week at St Paul the Apostle Church. 
Advance sign up is not required for any masses. The Sunday 9 am Mass is broadcast live (link via St 
Paul the Apostle home page).  
 
2. St Paul the Apostle Family and Youth Ministry 
 

a. Gotta be Saints - Grades 1-4, 10am-12pm on First Saturday of every month; we’re hosting 
a morning of liturgical based games, crafts and programming! Join us for the next one on 
Saturday, 4 February!  

b. Youth IMPACT - Grades 5-8, 7-8:30 pm weekly on Wednesdays; join us as we adventure 
in our faith together.  

 
For more information, please contact Rebecca or Brianna by email: 
familyandyouth@stpaulkingston.com 
 
3. St Paul the Apostle Children’s Choir. The Children’s Choir is always looking for new 
members ages seven (7) and up. The Choir sings on the last Sunday of every month at the 9 am 
Mass. There is practice on the 3rd Monday of every month from 6:30-7:30 pm at the Church. Children 
who are interested must complete the Children’s Choir Permission Form on the St Paul’s website. If 
you have any questions, please contact Nadia Gundert at 613-484-2446 or email at 
nadiamariegundert@gmail.com. 
 
4. Basketball Free Throw Competition 24 January.  Many thanks to our Principal, Andrea, for 
hosting a Knights of Columbus basketball free throw competition yesterday, and treating the Knights 
like royalty!  A total of 46 children participated (36 boys and 10 girls) from ages 9-13.  No word yet on 
whether there will be a district-level competition near the end of February. 
 
5. Substance Abuse Awareness Poster Contest.  The school has been invited to participate in 
this annual Knights of Columbus contest. I am planning to pick up the posters at the beginning of 
March. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prepared by: Shaun Tymchuk, parish rep, 25 January 2023 
Advice from: Nadia Gundert, St Paul the Apostle Children’s Choir  
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